
NORWICH PLANNING COMMISSION 
AFFORDABLE HOUSING SUBCOMMITTEE  

 
Draft Minutes from February 15, 2024 

 
Meeting convened at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Members present: Brian Loeb, Creigh Moffatt, Jeff Goodrich, Jeff Lubell, and Paul Manganiello 
 
The Norwich Affordable Housing Subcommittee met jointly with the Hartford Committee on 
Housing and Homelessness to discuss issues of mutual interest related to affordable housing.  
The discussion was very productive and both committees expressed an interest in continuing to 
work together. 
 
One specific outcome is that the Norwich Affordable Housing Subcommittee agreed to 
encourage Norwich residents to attend a conference that Hartford will be hosting in the spring 
about Accessory Dwelling Units and other opportunities for residents to develop housing units.  
This will be instead of a Norwich-specific zoom forum on a similar topic that had been 
considered for March.   
 
Meeting adjourned around 8:15 p.m. 


